
Village of Altamont
Police Review Committee

Meeting Summary
January 28, 2021 7:00 pm

Welcome and Introductions:  Committee members present
       Todd Pucci- Chief of Police
       Patrick Thomas - Officer
       Jason Johnston - Officer
       John Scally - Village Trustee/Resident - Facilitator
       Deborah Hext - Resident
       George Schiller - Resident
       Jean Conklin - Business Owner
       Thomas Tubbs - absent

-Review of Executive Order #203 and the purpose of the plan was discussed.  
  
Purpose of Plan
- to modernize police policy and procedures
- Be responsive to community needs
- Represent all residents equally and responsibly

Discussion: Community involvement going forward
- Survey out to community, questions to be included (review of other municipal 

surveys). Trustee Scally will put together a list of questions to send out to 
members for for their review, additions, and deletions.  Finalize at follow up 
meeting.

- Discussion around community policing ideas: examples; neighborhood watch, 
officers on bicycles

Policy Review:
-Chief Pucci distributed materials to members for their review and discussion for
 potential changes at the next meeting.  Additional policy chapters will be emailed
 to members.

Next Meeting: February 4th at 7:00pm.



 


